

Monday (07/17/17)

NO Healthy Living Club 6:00—7:00 pm

Tuesday (07/18/17) Staff Meeting 8:30 am

Tuesday Morning Bible Study 9:30 am

Wednesday (07/19/17) Thursday (07/20/17) Friday (07/21/17) Saturday (07/22/17)

Sunday (07/23/17)

Sunday Worship 8:30 & 10:15 am

Welcome Visitors! — We are glad you are here! Visitors who wish to take communion, please fill out the visitor card in your pew. To learn more about CtK, visit our web site: christ-the-king.org. Child care is available for 3 year old's and under.



2017 CtK Church Picnic ~ Save the Date! August 6th at Memorial Park in Combined Locks! See todays insert! There will still be a 8:30 am Worship Service at Church and then a 10:15 am Worship Service at the picnic. Questions, please contact Julie Stoegbauer at jstoegbauer@christ-the-king.org

<u>SIGN UP NOW FOR VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL 2017</u>! VBS will be offered this summer for children entering 5K thru entering 7th Grade. This is a fun way to learn about Jesus and stay connected to the church during the summer. We had such a great time with Crossways Camping Ministries last year, that they are bringing back their Day Camp/VBS Experience to CtK this summer! August 7th – 11th - 9:00 am—2:30 pm! **The cost will be \$30 per child**. Registration forms are available on the table in the Narthex or on our web site under tab "Education" then click on drop down menu "VBS! Can you help! Check out the VBS Wall of Needs for housing, meals, entertainment for our camp counselors.

Feed My Starving Children & Faith Lutheran Thank You! "Thank you for your generous donation! On June 9th & 10th over 800 volunteers came together to pack at total of 202,176 meals in just nine hours of packing time! Thank you for being a part of that remarkable effort. Those meals are providing vital nutrition to children who are desperate for food and hope. Because you gave, we have been able to reach our site goal of \$44,000 to cover the cost of supplies & shipping! Thank you for being a part of helping us reach our goal and change lives of thousands of children. "~Pastor Aaron Rosenau

The altar flowers are presented by Jane Murray in celebration of Patrick's Birthday! Birthday Blessings.

<u>Altar Flowers!</u> Many dates are available! Please sign up in the binder on the Welcome desk. You may order an arrangement by either calling the information in the binder or provide your own flowers by 8:00 am the Sunday morning of the date you chose. Thank you very much for providing flowers to enhance our church environment.

Christmas in July! The High School Mission Trip group is collecting school supplies to bring with us to give to the children of Detroit, Michigan. The school supplies will be given to the Central Detroit Christian Community Development Corporation. They will distribute backpacks filled with school supplies at their annual Back to School Rally. We have set up a Giving Tree in the narthex with school supply items. If you would like to donate, please take an ornament from the tree and return the item to the bin in the narthex by Tuesday, July 18th. A full list of the items we are collecting is as follows: Backpacks, #2 pencils, medium ballpoint pens, wide ruled one subject notebooks, packages of filler paper, manual pencil sharpeners, 24 count crayons, 12 inch rulers, small glue sticks, pairs of blunt scissors, 1½ inch 3-ring binders, pencil holder/pouches, 2-pocket folders, and two-gallon re-sealable plastic bags. If you have any questions, please contact Sarah Krueger at 788-6492 ext. 108 or skrueger@christ-the-king.org. Thank you in advance for your support!

CtK Wish List! We have added some new items to our star board (located in the hallway across from the Gathering Room) ~ looking for some items for the Youth Mission Trip coming up! Also, there are some larger items we are looking for that are from our web page wish list: 2 NEW or Like-New DVD Players, New or Like-New Dry Erase Boards 3ft x 4ft, New or Like-New Bulletin Boards 2ft x 3ft and 3ft x 4ft. Thank you very much!



Registration is open for 2017-2018 Christian Education classes!!! All children ages Pre-K to 9th grade will need to be registered for the 2017/2018 Christian Education schoolyear. There will once again be no fee for Sunday School – but this year we are going to ask you to register your child(ren) so we can better prepare for class. For the other nights, the fees will remain the same: \$30 for Monday night, and \$80 for Wednesday. You can find the link in the Christian Education tab on our

website www.christ-the-king.org or go directly to the registration: www.christ-the-king-online-reg.org/login.php. There is also a document on our website titled "Online Registration Instructions" — this is a great step by step guide in case you have any problems. Do yourself a favor and check this off your to -do list before Summer is in full swing!"

<u>Save the Date!</u> CtK Fall Craft Fair! <u>Saturday, October 14th!</u> Sign up sheets are on the Welcome Desk! All hand made crafts are welcome! Questions, please contact Deanna at 920-202-2420. Start working on your inventory!





<u>Crafty Friends Day!</u> Crafty Friends will be getting together on <u>Thursday</u>, <u>August 24th</u> for a time of fellowship! Everyone is Welcome! Bring you current project to work on or just come to chat, snack and get ideas. We will have adult coloring pages for those who would like to work on those. <u>The fun will start at 1:00 pm</u>. Come when you can, stay as long as you wish. Food will be furnished. Cost is a donation to cove the cost of the food. Questions, contact Judy Ruhl 858-3059 or Deanna Gjerald 202-2420.

KAYAKS for KAMP for Pine Lake, Crossways! Nothing is more FUN Nothing is more RELAXING! During July, another fund-raising event is planned to raise money to purchase kayaks with paddles for Pine Lake Camp. HOW CAN YOU HELP? Volunteers Needed: 9 am for cooking and 11am to 6 pm for serving. Please contact either person below for information. Or stop by to enjoy some brats at DARBOY Festival Foods on Friday, July 28. NOTE: Any funds raised above the amount needed for kayaks will be used to purchase additional archery equipment for Pine Lake. Any questions regarding 'Kayaks for Kamp' may be directed to: Wanda Fischer ... frnknlu@yahoo.com ... 920.750.4843 or Mary Lindsley ... churchlady0519@outlook.com 920.740-7646

Tickets for "Seussical KIDS" now available! The Xavier Theatre Academy will present "**Seussical KIDS"**, at 7:00 pm on August 3 & 4 and at 1:00 pm on August 5 at the fully accessible Xavier Fine Arts Theatre, 1600 W. Prospect Avenue, Appleton. Ticket purchases are available at www.xaviertheatre.com or the Xavier Fine Arts box office at (920) 733-8840.